
VHS CAREERS NEWSLETTER 
Term 4: Week 7 & 8 

It has been incredible to watch the students of Vincentia High School participate in two 

Safe Work Induction Courses. They were the White Card Course and the Work Safely at 

Heights Course. Congratulations to all students who successfully completed their 

courses. Certificates and cards are available from Mrs McNeil. 

Thank you to Admire Workplace Learning for 

providing the training #Skillsnotscores 



   
 

 

 

Library borrowing at Shoalhaven University of Wollongong (UOW) 
 

Shoalhaven Country Education Foundation Grants 
Check this OUT!!!POST_SCHOOL FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE 

http://www.cef.org.au/shoalhaven 

 

You can join the UOW 

Library if you live, work or 

are studying at HSC level in 

the Illawarra or Shoalhaven 

districts 

http://www.cef.org.au/shoalhaven


Aspiring Young Navy Cadets 
Well done to Lani Goltz, Jye Kinsky-Young and Stella Dillon for taking the opportunity to 

participate in the NAVY Long Look Program this term. Their commitment to applying for 

the program has provided them with the experiences needed to decide if a career in 

the Navy, Army or Air force is for them. I would like to congratulate them on their 

commitment, enthusiasm and dedication to this intensive program and I look forward 

to sharing the same opportunities with Year 9 in 2019.  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 



CAREER OPPORTUNITIES 
 

An apprenticeship that has been waiting to be filled for a while – it’s located in Sydney, it’s for 
landscaping and among other things, you will be tending to the beautiful vertical gardens around 
Barangaroo! As usual, someone who holds a licence is preferable, but if they live local that would be 
okay. If you have a student that may be interested please send me an email 



Also, if you are interested in the automotive industry, Vantage Automotive are running a number of 
Pre-Assessment & Interview Techniques workshops. 
The initial workshop have already commenced but will continue running every Wednesday until the 
19th December. These are being held at the Automotive Centre of Excellence at Lidcombe in Sydney. 

 

Any Questions please see Mrs McNeil or ring Felicity Zeiher: Youth Engagement Officer: 

Sarina Russo Apprenticeships Australia. P: 1300 178 776 or Mob: 0475 978 958 
 



 
 

 
 

Always check out the Job vacancies on HVTC: Hunter Valley Training Company 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?time_continue=6&v=DnVAbAaiVG0 

 
 

 
Please Visit the Careers Hub anytime to talk! 

Mrs McNeil – Careers Advisor

https://www.youtube.com/watch?time_continue=6&amp;v=DnVAbAaiVG0


 
 

 

 

 


